
 

Plexconcil Circular dated 01.04.2020 

 

Dear· All Members, 

 

Subject : Regarding Extension of Validity of Registration Cum Membership Certificate (RCMC) 
beyond 31st March 2020. 

Ref. No. : DGFT Trade notice no. : 60 dated 31.03.2020 

 

We wish to inform you that due to the operational challenges from the lockdown, O/o DGFT  have 
instructed all Regional Authorities (RA) not to insist for valid RCMC (if the same is expired on or 
before 31.03.2020) from applicants  till 30.09.2020. 

Therefore, members please note that no specific endorsement would be required to get the  extension 
in validity of RCMC. 

For more information regarding Trade notice, member please refer the below link :- 

http://dgft.gov.in/sites/default/files/Trade%20Notice%20No.60.pdf 

 

Best regards 

Plexconcil Team 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Crystal Tower, Gundivali Road No.3 
Off Sir M. V Road, Andheri (E) 
Mumbai - 400 069 
Tel : +91 22 26833951 / 52 
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